
Friday, September 24, 2021 

Dear Students and Parents, 

For students participating in tomorrow's parade, just a reminder that participants 

needs to be dropped off at the Re-Center in Pinetop by 9:15 AM. If you have not yet 

turned in a release form, signed release forms can be dropped off tomorrow 

morning, to Mrs. Hoffmeyer, prior to the beginning of the parade. The street will 

close at 9:40 AM, and the parade begins at 10AM. Students can be picked up at the 

high school after the parade. We have a limited amount of candy to distribute to 

spectators. If students would like to bring their own individually wrapped candy to 

distribute, they are encouraged to do so. 

We have one week remaining in 1st quarter. Next week is SPIRIT WEEK! Please 

see below for details. 

Monday - Pajama Day 

Tuesday - Sports Day (Wear a jersey or favorite team colors) 

Wednesday - Crazy Socks and Mixed-Up Shoes 

Thursday - BR School Spirit Day - Dress in purple and gold from head to toe 

  

Thursday, September 30th, is also our Fun Day. Students meeting academic and 

behavior expectations will be participating in fun events each period. Students who 

need to work on assignments, or not meeting behavior expectations, will remain in 

working classrooms on Thursday.  

  

Report cards will not be sent home. Grades will be posted by Tuesday, October 5th. 

Please log into ParentVue to check your students posted grades on Wednesday, 

October 6th.  

  

Fall Break is October 1st - October 12th. Students will return to school October 

13th.  

  

Thank you, 



  

Mrs. Hoffmeyer 

 


